From: registrar

To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2021-0110
Date: Wednesday, September 1, 2021 6:38:04 PM

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, September 1, 2021 2:37 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment —

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-09-01

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0110

-- Name --
Jeff Millman

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Distinguished panel members,

The average family is suffering from the ongoing pandemic, money is tight, mental health issues are on the rise,
children are missing out on important life lessons being stuck at home and they use more electricity now that they
are at home all the time.

Please help postpone any future rate increases, many families are having a very difficult time while all the major
players still make their quotas. We have a family of four, our children are home all the time due to the pandemic and
I am working from home as a result, this means our electricity usage has increased. My wife was off work for just
over a year, just this year she started back, but only partially so our pocket books are very tight, empty most of the
time to be honest. We had to defer our mortgage and line of credit, that period ended and as a result we owe more
now with a higher rate of payback due to continuous interest being added.

Life is difficult already, please help make it better, can you consider lowering the rates currently? Even if it’s just for
the next year or two, even 6 months... I know wishful thinking!

I just wanted to have my voice heard, increasing electricity rates anytime over the next 5 years should not happen,
let some families try and recover.

Thank you for your time

-- Attachment --





